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17th June 2019 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
Nature Safari Interactive Workshop 

 

On Friday 5th July, Nature Safari will be visiting the children in Year 5. Nature Safari offer a fantastic 
interactive workshop that allows the children to learn and meet some exotic and unique animals and 
critters. The workshop will be led by Nature Safari and supported by Miss Connell, Mrs Dobson, Mrs 
Thompson. All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. The children will remain in school 
for this workshop. 

 
The purpose of this workshop is to allow children the opportunity to learn about exotic and unique animals 
and meet them in person. This will inspire the children within our current topic, Fantastic Beasts, and help 
strengthen and support their learning in writing, art and topic work. Consent must be given via parent pay in 
order for children to attend this workshop. The children will also be offered the opportunity to handle the 
animals but this will be the child’s choice. If you have any concerns regarding the handling of the creatures, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 
The cost of this workshop and insurance, will be £4.50. Please contact the school office if you have any 
questions regarding payment. All enquires will be treated confidentially. This request is for a voluntary 
contribution and no parent/carer is under any obligation to pay. No pupils at the school will be treated 
differently according to whether or not their parents have made any contribution. However, if insufficient 
contributions are forthcoming then the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
Outings and workshops are enjoyable and a very valuable educational experience and we thank you for 
your support. 

 
Children will have dinner as normal, ordered with the class teacher on that morning. Uniform should be 
worn as usual. This workshop will not disrupt the timing of the usual school day and children will finish 
school at 3:05pm. 

 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of 
conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the workshop for children who do not meet 
the acceptable criteria. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss M Connell
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